Week ending: 20.9.19

Another amazing week!

In Literacy, children were asked to put their researcher hats on. They were tasked to find
out as much as they could about the six key Tudor monarchs. For this they used a range of
sources to gather information. This resulted in them presenting to their class members what
they had learnt about their given monarch. Later on in the week, children wrote some very
detailed information texts based on at least two of these monarchs. We look forward to you
reading these at parents evening.

In Numeracy, we continue our three week unit on Place Value. This week’s focus was on:

- 10less and 10 more than a given number
- 100 less and 100 more than a given number

As a part of our Internet safety topic, children were treated to an amazing assembly by
Google. Through this assembly, children were taught the importance of staying safe when
using the internet. Have a look at the link below for some further information. Also check
out the pictures in the events section.

https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk/

A game for children to play to reinforce the importance of staying safe on the net:

https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk/interland
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